
visit us at seattle.gov/parks

VICTOR STEINBRUECK 
PARK RENOVATION
PUBLIC MEETING

TUESDAY. OCTOBER 4, 2016
6 – 7:30 P.M. 
WATERFRONT SPACE, 1400 WESTERN AVENUE
SEATTLE WA 98101

IF YOU REQUIRE ADDITIONAL INFORMATION OR SPECIAL                  
MEETING ACCOMMODATIONS PLEASE CONTACT
David Graves, Seattle Parks and Recreation
800 Maynard Ave. S, RDA Bldg, Suite 300, Seattle, WA 98134-1336
206-684-7048 or david.graves@seattle.gov

YOU ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND THIS PUBLIC MEETINGAn Online Open House covering the same information and providing an alternative way to 
gather your input will be available at the end of Sept. through the project webpage below.

FOR PROJECT INFORMATION PLEASE VISIT THE PROJECT WEBPAGE:
www.seattle.gov/parks/projects/victor_steinbrueck/

Seattle Parks and Recreation invites the community to participate in a public meeting for Victor Steinbrueck Park 
renovation. This meeting is an opportunity to learn about the project, review design options and provide input. 
Seattle Parks and Recreation planner, David Graves and consultant, Walker Macy will present the proposed 
design options and answer community questions.

The 2008 Parks and Green Spaces Levy allocated funding to improve Victor Steinbrueck Park public safety 
including but not limited to improving sight lines into the park, renovating seating, renovating the former children’s 
play area, improving and expanding lighting, and upgrading landscaping. The park is located at the north end 
of Pike Place Market at 2001 Western Ave. The park partially sits atop a privately owned parking garage. The 
membrane between the westerly portion of the park and the parking garage below is failing. Major repairs to, or 
complete replacement of the membrane, are necessary before making improvements to the park.

Thank you to everyone who has participated in the design process to date. Seattle Parks and Recreation and the 
consultant team have been working closely with the Pike Place Market Historical Commission, with input from 
community stakeholders and the public, to prioritize park improvements.  We encourage everyone to attend the 
next public meeting and participate in the Online Open House.. We anticipate presenting the final schematic 
design to the community in early 2017.


